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9 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
MUSICAL INSTRUMENT TASTER SESSIONS- GUITAR  Summer Term:  April – July 2020 
 
Mr McKenzie, our visiting guitar tutor, has offered to provide some taster sessions for Year 2 children who 
may be thinking of taking up guitar lessons when they join Year 3 in September.  The sessions will run on 
Thursdays, during school time throughout the Summer Term.  The cost will be £5.00 per half hour session. 
If there is high demand, as Mr McKenzie only teaches a maximum of six pupils in each group, he will run three 
weeks of lessons for each child throughout the term in order to accommodate as many pupils as possible. 
There will be no need for parents/carers to purchase a guitar for these taster sessions as we have spare 
instruments in school. 
 
If you are interested in your child having taster sessions, please email music@fairfieldprimary.co.uk with your 
child’s name and class by Monday 16 March.  Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  If your 
child is successful in gaining a place, we will email you back with the dates of the sessions your child has been 
allocated together with the cost by the end of this term.  Please do not send any money into school before 
then. 
 
 
Please note that if for any reason school has to cancel a lesson, rearranged lessons or refunds will be provided 
as appropriate. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs C Taylor 
Music Leader 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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